
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Weekly Reminder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Snack money is 

£1.00 for the 

week. Feel free 

to pay half 

termly or 

termly. The cost 

will be £8.00 

for this half 

term. 

   Library books will 

be going home 

every Thursday, 

week beginning 

16.09.19. Please 

ensure these are 

in the children’s 

green bags so 

they can be 

changed 

regularly.  

NURSERY INFORMATION SHEET FOR PARENTS 

AUTUMN TERM 2019 

Class Teachers: Mrs Gee/Mrs Butwell and Mrs Barrington   

Learning Support Assistants: Miss Bell, Miss Scott and Mrs Lane 

Our work this term will include…             

For the first half term we will be focusing on settling the children into the Nursery, 

making new friends and learning our Nursery routines. We will be looking at ‘Jack and the 

Beanstalk’, Jolly Phonics and Numberland. Children will experience ‘learning time’ everyday 

with the teacher. They will have the opportunity to explore the different areas of the 

Nursery such as the outdoor classroom, the construction area and the sensory and 

creative areas to name but a few. Throughout the week, children will also take part in 

focussed activities with the class teacher. 

Our topic after half term will be ‘Once Upon a Time’ which will focus on traditional tales. 

We will be doing many exciting activities linked to different stories including Little Red 

Riding Hood, Goldilocks and the Three Bears and The Gingerbread Man. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please teach your child how to put on their coat and do it up. 

 Encourage your child to go to the toilet independently and wash their hands. 

 Encourage your child to recognise their Christian name.  

 When out and about, encourage your child to count things in their environment. 

 

 

 

How you can help your child at home 

 

 

Things we need this term… 

Your child will need a waterproof coat for 

when we go outside. 

Just a reminder children come into school 

from 8:50am.  The main school gate will 

close at 9:00am. Afternoon Nursery starts 

at 1:00pm.  

Please ensure your child’s book bag is 

brought to school every day. Please ensure 

all items of clothing are labelled with your 

child’s name. 

Key dates / events in our year group 

Parents’ Open Evening: Tuesday 15th   

October and Wednesday 16th October   

Nursery Immersion Day: Wednesday 6th 

November  

Nursery Christmas Concert: Tuesday 3rd 

December 

PTA Christmas Fayre: Friday 6th December 

INSET Day: Friday 25th October  

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 Please remember to inform the school office of any change of address, medication advice, home 
telephone number, mobile telephone number, or any other emergency contact information.  

 

For more detailed information please refer to the School Prospectus on our website albertprimary.co.uk 

 

 


